
Home Learning Newsletter Reception 
 

 

 

 This week we have learnt about the different ways we can care for our environment. 
 We used recycled materials to create flower art. 
 We did a school clean up.  
 We painted pictures of our ideal environments. 
 We introduced the children to doubling numbers. 

  

Get creative 

Can you create a poster to encourage people to 

recycle their rubbish?  

You can include pictures, drawings and text to try 

and help people to recycle.  

  

Get mathematical  

 

For this weeks maths challenge we would like the 

children to practice some subtraction at home. Ask 

your child to find 10 items. Once they have their 

items ask them to choose how many to take away and 

find how many they have left. Encourage the phrase 

10 take away … equals.  

Challenge: Encourage to write the number sentence 

to go with their work (10 – 3 = 7). 

Increase the challenge to 20 

 

You could also practice some doubling too. Encourage 

the children to add the same amount again to double 

a number.  

 

Don’t Forget . . . 
● Our school trip to play avenue is next Wednesday 29th June, please ensure you have given consent to 

this via parentmail. Payments can be made via parentmail or cash can be brought to the school office.  

● With the warmer weather sticking around please can we ask that all children have sun cream applied 

before they come to school and if needs be that it is sent in their bags (labelled) to reapply in the 

afternoon. Some sun creams do last 8 hours which would be great for lasting the full school day. Can 

we also ask that all children bring sunhats which are clearly labelled with their names as we will still 

be using our outdoor learning environments, although in high temperatures it will be advised that we 

stay indoors during certain times of the day.  

● Please continue to send your child with a drinks bottle which can be refilled throughout the day to 

ensure we stay hydrated in the hot weather.   

● Reception class sports day will be held on Thursday 30th June 9:15-10:30, weather permitting. 

Please wait at the KS2 playground entrance and we will come to meet you as soon as the children are 

settled on the field area.  
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